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Friday 12th January
Dear Parent/Carer(s)

We wrote to you in November 2016 regarding Marie Hunter’s change of role from Headteacher to working with the Governing Body to oversee what being part of a Multi Academy Trust (MAT) would mean for Penryn College. As you will recall we appointed Paul Walker as the Interim Headteacher from January 2017 to ensure continuity and stability during this period of change.   

The application to become a MAT is proceeding into an advanced stage and it is anticipated that the MAT will form on 1st April 2018.

It is now appropriate for the College to appoint a permanent Headteacher and as a requirement of statutory and College procedures the post will be advertised in the national press. Interviews will follow and it is anticipated that an appointment will be made by the end of February. The new post will start 1st September 2018 and I will notify you in due course of the outcome.

Yours faithfully
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Henry Preston
Chair of Governors
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